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DR. SECCOMB DIES IN AUBURN 

Head of Cayuga County Health Association 

 
Private services were conducted for Dr. M. LeRoy Seccomb, 65, Mandana, 

head of Cayuga Health association and prominent Auburn physician for 38 
years, at 12:30 p. m. last Friday at his home.  Edwin Coles, Mansfield, Pa., 

lay reader was in charge.  Final rites were at 2 p.m. in Bradley Memorial 
chapel, Fort Hill cemetery, in charge of Rev. Hal T. Kearns, former pastor of 

First Universalist church.  Burial was in that cemetery. 
Dr. Seccomb, who was born Sept. 8, 1880, in Auburn, died Thursday of 

last week in Auburn City hospital, where he had been a patient several weeks 
following a heart attack. 

He. was graduated from Auburn Academic High school and the College of 
Medicine, Syracuse university, in 1904.  He began his practice of medicine at 

Wanakena, St. Lawrence county, and also practiced at Ira Hill before coming 
to Auburn to begin a practice in 1908. 

He had made his home for some years at Mandana, overlooking 
Skaneateles lake, while continuing his office and practice in Auburn. 

He was a member of the Medical Society of the County of Cayuga and 

Western Ontario Urological and American Urological societies.  Only recently, 
he was reelected president of Cayuga Health association for a sixth year. 

He was a veteran of World War I in which he served as a captain with the 
army medical corps.  He also was a member of the medical staffs of both 

Auburn City and Mercy hospitals and of Auburn Rotary club and of St. Paul’s 
Lodge 124, F. and A. M. 

Survivng are his wife, Alice Coles Seccomb; two daughters, Mrs. William 
Carpenter of Albany, and Mrs. Gertrude Monson of Williamsburg, Va.; a son, 

Maj. M. LeRoy Seccomb Jr., U.S.A.; a brother, Floyd Seccomb of Syracuse, 
and two grandsons and a granddaughter. 
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